
  
   
Throughout the year, the Technology Training Center offers a wide variety of classes delivered in the 
following ways:    

• Online Courses—these courses are delivered through Blackboard which allow you to do the 
coursework anytime/anywhere.    

• Webinars—these are virtual classes meaning they occur at a specific time and date but the 
location is up to you. All you need is an Internet connection and a computer, tablet or smartphone.     

• Face-to-Face Classes—these are traditional classes that you attend in our training labs located at 
1724 Kirkman St., Lake Charles.     
      

Many of the classes are eligible for teachers to receive “Tech Points” which can be traded in for 
equipment for your classroom.      
  

Take Tech Classes, Earn Tech Points    
Since May 1, 2015, Tech Points have been awarded to classroom teachers for Technology Staff 
Development that takes place outside of school hours and is sponsored by the Tech Training Center. 
Teachers receive 1 Tech Point per completed hour and can spend the points in the Tech Point Store at 
any time. Points can accumulate from year to year. The more Tech Classes you attend, the more Tech 
Points you earn. Typically, more than 100 tech points are offered each semester.    
Note: Tech Points are awarded to CPSB classroom teachers only.  
 

 
   

    
For questions email Pam Nicholson at pam.nicholson@cpsb.org.     

        


